
                   

Upcoming Dates for 

Friday Foundations:  
(Only for students that have been invited) 

January 31, 2025 

February 7, 2025 

February 21, 2025 

March 7, 2025 

March 14, 2025 

Free Breakfast & Lunch 
All Elementary students receive free lunch 

and breakfast. Breakfast is served at  

7:30 a.m. Please make sure your student is 

here at 7:30 a.m. so they can enjoy their 

breakfast and be on time for class. Class 

starts at 7:50 a.m.

SHOSHONE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL has decided to hold a Read-A-Thon this year! 

Read-A-Thons actually get your reader excited about reading and it gives friends and family the opportunity to 
encourage your child to read even more. 

Our Read-A-Thon starts Monday February 3, 2025. 

About one week before our Read-A-Thon starts we will send home instructions on how to activate your reader's 
personal page. This is where you will be able to view and record their progress. 

We encourage you to activate your reader’s account today by going to: 
https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/313430343733/1 and following the simple instructions. 

We've chosen a Read-A-Thon because it will not take much of your time, gives your child a reason to read  
and helps in the development of stronger reading skills. 

We hope EVERYONE participates.  

 

 

There will be  

NO SCHOOL on 

Monday, January 20 

In observance of 

Martin Luther King Day. 

 

READ LIKE AN INDIAN 
Our students set a three month reading WIG (Wildly 

Important Goal) and some achieved their goal EACH MONTH! Each month 

that your child reached their goal, they 

received a punch on their punch card. After the third punch on the card, 

your child earned the opportunity to be recognized at the Boys Varsity 

Basketball, “Read Like an Indian”, half-time on  

Wednesday, January 15, 2025.   

If your child earned the goal, a letter was sent home along with their 

punch card last week. Please read your letter for more details. 

 

Our next PTO meeting is January 14th 

at 6:00 p.m. in the school library. If 

you would like additional information, 

please contact our office at  

208-886-2381. 

A New Way to Enjoy Winter Weather: Peak Season Passports for 5th Graders from Ski Idaho 

Parents looking for a way to keep kids engaged and healthy this winter now have the opportunity to hit the slopes 

with help from Ski Idaho. The Ski Idaho 5th and 6th grade Peak Season Passport gives kids three free days of skiing or 

boarding at 17 locations across Idaho. To apply, parents can submit an application from the Ski Idaho registration 

page with a one-time $29 processing fee. Ski Idaho will then email parents the passport for immediate use. Parents 

can print the passport or use their smartphone to supply it at the hill of their choice.  

Please note that participating ski hills reserve the right to limit passport use for ski racers, on race days and on any 

scheduled blackout dates that may apply. Check with your ski hill for full details.  

Go here  https://skiidaho.us/passports/registration to learn more about the program, participating hills and more. 

 

 

https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/313430343733

